
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 14TH SEPTEMBER 2025 

RECALL NOTICE 
 

 
 

 

ATTN: PNGUoT ENGINEERING GRADUATES OF  

2023 & 2024 
 

The Papua New Guinea University of Technology (PNGUoT) hereby advises all its 
Graduates of 2023 and 2024 from the Faculty of Engineering about this Recall Notice.  
 
With the accreditation of PNGUoT’s five engineering programs by Engineers Australia under 
the Washington Accord (a prestigious international benchmark for engineering education), 
the university is now issuing new bachelor certificates under the new Accreditation Guideline 
to all Engineering Graduates of 2023 and 2024. 
The Academic Board revoked the last Engineering Certificates issued on 5th April 2023 and 
5th April 2024, respectively, and therefore will not be recognized by the University and its 
stakeholders. 
 
This accreditation means your degree will now carry global recognition — but only if it is 
issued under the new Accreditation Guideline. The Exams Office hereby calls on all 2023 
and 2024 engineering cohorts to return your engineering certificates before they can be 
issued new certificates under the new Accreditation Guideline. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information and clarification regarding this notice, contact the Exams 
Officer at email graduation.enquiries@pnguot.ac.pg or call 473 4285. 
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CALL TO RETURN 2023 & 2024 ENGINEERING 

CERTIFICATES 

RECALLING PROCESS: 
▪ If you reside in Lae and Morobe, return the original certificate in person at the Exams 

Office (Student Administration Office), and collect your new certificate. 
 
▪ For graduates who live outside of Morobe, send your original certificates with your student 

ID cards/NID Cards or Passport via postal or express mail to The Exams Officer, 
Academic & Student Administration Division, PNG University of Technology. PMB. 
Lae. Morobe Province. Ensure to enclose a return prepaid secured postal mail service. 

▪ You may nominate someone to collect the certificate on your behalf, provided you 
authorize it by valid email to the Examinations Office via email provided below. Ensure the 
nominee provides valid ID cards. 

▪ There will not be any reprints after these certificates are issued. 
▪ New certificates will ONLY be issued after the old certificate is received by the Exams 

Office. 
▪ Issuance of new certificates will be from September to December 2025. No certificates 

will be issued after 31 December 2025. 


